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Ministry of the Environment and Food of Denmark
Environmental Protection Agency

mst@mst.dk

In reference to your notification about the proposed offshore wind farm in Gresund

Environment State Bureau (hereinafter — the Bureau), acting as a competent authority on
environmental impact assessment in Latvia, would like to thank Environmental Protection Agency
of Denmark for notification (dated on 18 October 2019, HETER/MST-533-00140) regarding
initiation of environmental impact assessment for the intended activity — offshore wind farm
(Aflandshage) in @resund (hereinafter — the Project).

The Bureau acknowledges receipt of the notification with reference to the Convention on
Environmental Impact Assessment in a Transboundary Context. We hereby inform that Latvia
does not intend to take part in the transboundary consultation process as an affected party.

Yours sincerely,

Indra Kramzaka i ,

Acting director of Environment State Bureau of The Republic of Latvia

LJegere, phone: +371 67770818, e-mail: iveta.jecere@vpvb.gov.lv




